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POLICY: Withdrawal
Number: 4.2.6

Responsibility: Student Affairs
Last Updated: November 14, 2023
State Policy/Law:

Commission Chair President

It is the policy of the Technical College of the Lowcountry that students have the right to
withdraw from any or all classes. The College maintains that it is the responsibility of the student
to withdraw from courses through their designated college system.

Changes in course loads impact financial aid, veteran’s benefits, and other enrollment related
financial matters; therefore, it is important that students who are withdrawing from a course(s)
seek information about the impact of the withdrawal from the appropriate college office.

Procedure:
4.2.6.1 Withdrawal



